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12th January 2018


Dear Applicant

Appointment of KS2 Class Teacher

Thank you for your interest in the above post.  I am very pleased to invite you to submit an application to join our team. As our school is just five years old, this is an exciting opportunity where a skills based curriculum, excellent facilities, up to date resources and state of the art technology are on offer. The position will be available from 1st September 2018. 

 Initially the position will be in KS2.  We are looking for someone who is:
· A good teacher
· An excellent communicator
· A team player who thrives on a challenge
· Able to help us deliver our vision and develop our curriculum.
· Passionate about achieving the highest possible standards for children in all areas of their education

In return we can offer you:

· Confident, motivated children
· Friendly, supportive and committed colleagues and Governors
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Impressive facilities and resources in a beautiful city centre location
· The opportunity to help shape the future of our school
· Professional development opportunities
· Comprehensive NQT induction package

When completing the application form please follow these guidelines:

• Please submit only the application form and supporting letter.
• Do not submit a CV instead of an application form.
• Applications should be received by 5pm on Friday 2nd February

We welcome visits to our school and would be pleased to show you around.  If you would like to visit please phone the office on 01727 860304 to arrange a suitable time.
If you would like further information about Alban City School, please visit the website www.albancityschool.org.uk.

Once again we thank you for your interest and invite you to telephone us should you have any questions you wish to ask prior to application.

Yours sincerely

Janet Goddard and Gilly Stray

Co-Headteachers
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